
  
 
 

 

 

MINUTARIAN from DG Deborah for the WEEK OF JULY 5, 2021 

July is Transition Month but, it is really about NEW BEGINNINGS. So, we should 
exercise our NEW mind, NEW heart and NEW spirit to accomplish our Service 
Attitude. As, we embark on this new journey to “SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES”, I 
realized this is our time to reassess the mission of our lives and the communities 
of which we live and serve. Refocus on the objectives and realign our goals to 
establish a NEW BEGINNING.  

Once, we ignite and engage one another we will be able to capture the essence of 
being a “SERVING ROTARIAN”. Our theme for 2021-2022 intensifies our roles and 
functions within ROTARY. We as Rotarians will continue to be “PEOPLE OF 
ACTION”and “SERVE TO CHANGE LIVES”, because one of those lives is your own. 
Together, we see a world where people unite to take action to create lasting 
change around the globe, in our communities and in ourselves. So tell more 
people about the GOOD work ROTARY does on a daily basis. We are the 
Ambassadors of ROTARY. Engage more with the communities where we live and 
serve. Finally, respect and support one another and have fun, because “together 
we can and together we will”. Thank you. 

Yours in Rotary Service, 

DG Deborah L. Williams 


